
 
 
17A Public Relations report: 

The new 17A Facebook group is starting to take off. Thank you to everyone who has 
joined and contributed to the group.  

Many Lions post fantastic pictures of service projects on their personal Facebook. 
Remember, you can also share these on 17A! Everyone needs to know what we do as 
Lions.  

A few Lions are emailing me and texting me content to put on social media. Thank you. 
Keep it up.  

As a reminder, we have a state Lions Instagram and LinkedIn. 

 
Eric Tweedy 

DEIB Advocate 

He, Him, His 

785-643-0861 

erictweedy@icloud.com 

 

 

 

     

 

   
  

 


